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Janet Boffin

From  Stephen Bawtree [Stephen Bawtree@pegasuspg co uk]
Sent 21 December 2012 09 27

To Jane Dunkin

Cc Janet Boffin

Subject Re 12/01789/QUT - Land North of Hanwell Fields
Jane,

Thank you,I confirm that I am content with the abridged description you suggest

I hope to hear latter today that the application 1s registered ,and will then be pleased to arrange with
you a series of meetings to cover design planmng legals

Best wishes for Christmas

Kind regards

Stephen

Sent from my 1Pad

On 21 Dec 2012, at 09 18, "Jane Dunkin" <Jane Dunkin@Cherwell-DC gov uk> wrote

Stephen
Thank you for submitting the above application We are hoping to register it today

Please could you firstly confirm by return that you are happy with the following description for the
apphcation?

'‘Outline application for up to 350 dwellings, together with new vehicular access from Warwick
Road and associated open space’

Kind regargs

Jane Dunkin BSc (Hons) MA MRTPI

Senior Planning Officer

Public Protection and Development Management
Cherwell District Council

Ext 1815

Direct Dial 01295 221815

mailto jane dunkin@cherwell-dc gov uk
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contamn
legally privileged information You should not disclose 1its contents to any other
person If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
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